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i THE CONSERVATION FOUNDATION
RESEARCH . EDUCATION

R~Est 1918~

30 EasT 40TH STREET
New York 16, N. Y.
Telephone + LExington 2-6110
Cable Address * CONSERVIT

August 5, 1963

- Dr. F. Carlos Lehmann
' Apartado Nat. No. 680
Cali, Columbia

Dear Dr. Lehmann:

Maria Buchinger has recently writiten me that you are interested

in Spanish versions of our two films "Nuestra es La Tierra", and
WLa Telarana de la Vida". We would be most happy to loan you the
two copies we have in our library up to a period of two months. If
you are interested in receiving these films, please let us Imow.
Should you wish to purchase them, they are available at the follow-
ing address:

Encyclopaedia Britannica Films
Overseas Division

130 East 63rd Street

New York 21, New York

" I understand that you plan to attend the IUCN meeting in Nairobi
ki g / this September. I plan to arrive there around September 20th.
&‘ Should you be there at the same time, I would enjoy very much meeting
and talking over with you our common interest in Latin America.

Best wishes.

Wmr—

Staff Ecologist
JM:1s
cc Buchinger

Ordway
Gibbs



REPUBLICA DE COLOMBIA
DEPARTAMENTO DEL VALLE DEL CAUCA

No.

SHU*ZRTABIA DE AGRICULTURA Y GANADERIA

Cali, Aug, 13th, 1963

Dr, Jolm Milton
Staff Ecologist
The Conservation Foundation
30 East 40th, Street
- Bew York 16, N, Y,- U,S,A,

i Dear Dr, Milton:
5 I wish to you very kuch for your informative let of
the 5th, inst, regarding the tho films on comservation "La Talarafia de §a Vi-
da" and "Nuestra es la Tierra"™ with spanish text,

We are using these films with excellent results at every op-
portunity, Due to much use the films are now in poor shape, and we would like
to obtain new copies if possible, Sinece you are in New York City, perhaps you

could help us in obtaining a quotation f»u these two films by contacting the
Encyclopedia Britannica Films, since we tryed to obtain a guotation through
their@*ppresentatives here some months ago, without results. Quotation shoull
include cost of shipment via Registered Parcel Post, to Cali, Colombia, So, Am.

’ Please also let me know what other films could we get in loan
from you regarding conservation, I would like to have material on National
Parks, Nature conservation in any form, and related subjects, If you du not
have films with spanish text, I can always explain them through the microphone,
but original spanish textes are useally very good too. As our common friend
Maria Buchinger may have explained to you I am very very much intesested in
conservation in general and in park developping programs for S, America,

Thanking you agaip for your help, and hoping to see you in
Nairobi, if I can go, which I d know for sure yet, so we could work to-
wards conservation aid for Latin rica, which needs it urgently, otherwise
in a few years it will be perhaps too late to try something,

Con los mejores deseos y mas calurosos y
cordiales saludos,

Jofg‘dg‘m ;'Conaemciﬁn.

r. 5, Pie‘tu answer to my personal fl postal address: Apartado Nal, 680, CALI ,




